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Click here to vote for parent representation on ourClick here to vote for parent representation on our
SACSAC

Riviera's SAC (School Advisory Council) is made of staff/parents/community. Parents must vote to
select those parents that will be on our SAC for this school year. Thanks!

SAC MEETING
Our �rst SAC (School Advisory Council) meeting is Monday,
September 28th at 4pm. A virtual link will be sent out soon. All
families are invited to attend. The voting above is for the voting
member to represent parents on SAC. All other parents can
attend but will be non-voting "visitors."

PARENTS, WE NEED YOUR HELP!
Riviera elementary is updating their Parent and Family Engagement Plan, this Friday we will
hold 2 zoom meetings, the �rst meeting will be at 8:30AM and the second meeting will be at
3:00PM. Both meetings will go over each topic in the Parent and Family Engagement Plan that
needs to be reviewed. We will be asking for your input and seeking your ideas and suggestions
on how to involve parents at school and how to be involved with your student’s academics.
Your input is key to making this plan a success.
Morning Meeting 8:30 https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/9577255190
Afternoon Meeting 3:00 https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/9577255190

IMPACT FORMS DUE NOW
Federal Impact forms were sent home this week and should be completed and returned to
school. Each parent should �ll one out for EACH student that attends Riviera. Thanks!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TL7H89Y
https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/9577255190
https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/9577255190
https://s.smore.com/u/79233575734ab09512964b2c03fa6c07.png


A NOTE FROM OUR SCHOOL SOCIAL
WORKER
Dear Parents/Guardians,
My name is Mrs. Carrie Piscia and I am the school social
worker here at Riviera Elementary. My role is to help our
students in their social-emotional growth at school, and to
educate and support staff and parents as well. I am very excited
to continue being part of the Riviera Team and am looking
forward to another great, although quite different school year.

One of my roles here will be to speak with students both
individually and/or in a group setting in order to support them and help them to develop
important social skills and coping strategies that will carry them throughout their years in
school and into adulthood. I plan to work collaboratively with our school counselor and
teachers to best assist each student, and support you as parents as well by connecting you to
resources in the community that might be bene�cial to you and your family.

I look forward to continuing to work with this wonderful team and build relationships with our
students and families. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any concerns or are in
need of any resources and I will do my best to connect you.
Thank you and stay well!
Sincerely,
Carrie Piscia, MSW, LCSW, CLYL
School Social Worker
Riviera Elementary
Piscia.Carrie@Brevardschools.org
321-676-4237 ext. 49052

VISION/HEARING SCREENING
Students in grades 1st, 3rd, and 6th will participate in our annual vision and hearing screening
next week.
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